
Swifts 

                 

Reading Challenge 

Congratulations to Swifts class for winning this week’s reading challenge. 

Remember to keep reading at home and getting an adult to sign your reading 

diary to earn a gem for your class bottle. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Swallows 

            

 

 

Skylarks 

 

 

                            

 

Sparrows 

 

For being a good friend when she 

sees her friends feeling sad. 

For always 

making a really 

good effort, 

especially in 

phonics. He’s also 

been a good role 

model for others 

by showing good 

behaviour. 

For fantastic 

segmenting and 

blending during 

phonics and 

careful 

handwriting. 

  

For fantastic 

movement 

and spatial 

awareness in 

P.E. 

For working 

extremely 

hard in all 

areas. 

For showing 

a great 

growth 

mindset and 

working hard 

this week. 

Star of 

the 

Week 

For great 

work using 

direct speech 

and inverted 

commas. 



 

 

 

 

Benjamin 

Britten 

181 

 

Stephen 

Hawking 

158 

 

Beatrix 

Potter 

136 

 

Kelly 
Holmes 

                

144 
 

Times Table Olympics 

Congratulations to the following children; 

Rosie H who has moved to Bronze, Bronte, Verity & Toby have moved to Silver, 

Finley H has moved to Gold, Archie W has moved to Olympic Level 1, Eleanor 

has moved to Olympic Level 2, Jamie & Otto have moved to Higher Level 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Whizz Wonders 

Amazing Usage – Tabatha, Noah, Ethan, Morgan, Catherine, Florence, 

Eleanor, Annabella, William F. 

Brilliant progressions – Tabatha, Honey, Noah, Morgan, Catherine, 

Florence, Eleanor, Jamie C, Holly. 

Winning Class – Joint Skylarks and Swallows. 

 

Congratulations to all 

our celebration 

superstars this week.  

Well done for all your 

amazing effort 😊 

House Points 



 

 

Bungay Rotary Club              

Every year the Bungay Rotary Club donate illustrated dictionaries to 

our year 4 children.  Due to Covid-19, they were unable to present 

these to the children in July.  Instead, they have sent them directly 

into school for us to give to our now year 5 children.  We are 

extremely grateful for this very kind donation and the children will 

make good use of them. 

 

 

Congratulations to all 

our celebration 

superstars this week.  

Well done for all your 

amazing effort 😊 


